Anne Newcomb

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on Chapter 173-339 WAC Cosmetic Products
Restrictions rule-making. Toxic chemicals in products like cosmetics has caused much unnecessary
suffering for many throughout the years. I have friends who worked as hair stylists in a salon that
also was a nail salon and had repeated exposure to formaldehyde from nail polish and possibly other
nail polish chemicals. Now they suffer from migraines which is very debilitating. Please make your
rules very strong to ensure the protection of both humans and aquatic life from toxic chemicals.

Hopefully we can work on removing fragrance from products like laundry detergent soon. It is
designed to stick to fabric, is difficult to get out and causes breathing issues and migraines for many
people.

Thank you for your important work!
Anne Newcomb



